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The House of Representatives is continuing its campaign to increase electricity bills, harm a
domestic industry, and create regulatory uncertainty. According to E&E, the House
appropriations bill

“Eliminating funding for light bulb efficiency standards is especially poor policy
as it would leave the policy in place but make it impossible to enforce,
undercutting domestic manufacturers who have invested millions of dollars in
U.S. plants to make new incandescent bulbs that meet the standards,” a group of
dozens of lighting manufacturers, efficiency groups and environmentalists. . . .

 

Not to mention the regulatory uncertainty:

All five of the major light bulb manufacturers are already selling new
incandescent bulbs that give off the same amount of light as a traditional 100-
watt bulb using about 30 percent less energy. And while they are not planning to
pull those bulbs from the shelves if the controversial language is enacted, they
are faced with numerous questions moving forward.

Apparently, harm to industry and consumers only matter when they happen to coincide with
ideology.

http://democracyinactionblog.com/2011/07/13/dim-and-dimmer/
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